
From: St. Marie, Stephen

Sent: 2/7/2010 4:15:55 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Letter from John Bohn re: CA Community Colleges Scholarship Endowment

Brian, I need to talk w you about this incident. I need to know what 
Ernie sent and when. This is for internal controls within the Bohn 
office. Monday?

— Steve.

Stephen St Marie
California Public Utilities Commission 
Advisor on Policy and Planning 
Chief of Staff to Commissioner John A Bohn 
415-703-5173 (office)
415-516-7961 (mobile) 
sst@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@PGE.CQMl 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 3:31 PM 
To: St. Marie, Stephen
Subject: FW: Letter from John Bohn re: CA Community Colleges Scholarship 
Endowment

Steve - sorry to bug you again, but could you send me a copy of the 
original letter to this follow-up ? I don't know what John originally 
asked for.

---- Original Message-----
From: Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2010 9:17 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: FW: Letter from John Bohn re: CA Community Colleges Scholarship 
Endowment

Brian,
Fyi; can you work with Ophelia on an appropriate response? Thanks. 
Tom

■Original Message-
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From Redacted
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2010 2:37 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Cc: Redacted
Subject: FW: Letter from John Bohn re: CA Community Colleges Scholarship 
Endowment

Tom,

I thought you should be aware of the attached correspondence from Mr. 
Bohn to Chris that I forwarded to Ophelia Basgal. Mr. Bohn references 
an earlier letter sent to Chris in December that we have no record of 
ever receiving.

Redacted

Assistant to the President 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

■Original Message-
RedactedFrom:

Sent: Thursday. January 28, 2010 2:30 PM 
- . RedactedTo:
Subject: RE: Letter from John Bohn re: CA Community Colleges Scholarship 
Endowment

Redact

We log all correspondence that comes to Chris Johns' attention. We have 
no record of receiving a letter from Mr. Bohn in December 2009. I also 
checked November 2009 and early January 2010.

Sorry!

Redacted

Assistant to the President 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

SB GT&S 0687496



---- Original Message——
From* Redacted

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2010 1:10 PM 
To: Redacted
Subject: RE: Letter from John Bohn re: CA Community Colleges Scholarship 
Endowment

jjj Redacted

John Bohn mentioned a previous letter he had sent to Chris on December 
3. Would you happen to have a copy of it that we can refer to?

thanks,
| Redact |

Redacted

PG&E Community Relations
Redacted

■Original Message-
RedactedFrom:

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2010 12:42 PM 
To: Basgal, Ophelia 
Cc:l Redacted ~~|
Subject: Letter from John Bohn re: CA Community Colleges Scholarship 
Endowment

Ophelia,

Please review and advise on the attached request that was sent to Chris 
Johns from Commissioner John Bohn. Note that Mr. Bohn is requesting 
that Ms. Kerry Wood contact Chris directly.

Thank you!

Redacted

Assistant to the President 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted

SB GT&S 0687497


